
 

 

Ohio Family to Family (Ohio F2F) 
Seeking New Family Caregivers for 2022!  

 

We are seeking new family caregiver members 
to be on our Family Caregiver Professional 
Advisory Council (FCPAC) 
 

About the FCPAC 
The Council is made up of a diverse group of family 
caregivers and professionals in the state, including those 
from the Ohio Coalition for the Education of Children with 
Disabilities, Ohio Medicaid, Ohio Department of Health, 
Ohio Department of Developmental Disabilities, and 
other representatives of community organizations.  
Members of the council support the work of Ohio F2F 
and speak up with their opinions and ideas.   
 

Who are Family Caregivers? 
Family caregivers have valuable personal experience 
caring for their loved ones with disabilities and special 
health care needs. They come from diverse backgrounds 
and can be grandparents, adoptive parents, dads, moms, 
siblings, etc. from all different areas of Ohio. 
 

What is the Commitment? 
Our FCPAC members are asked to attend four meetings 
each year, for one hour, virtually and we prefer that 
members commit for two years. FCPAC members give 
input on Ohio Family to Family activities throughout the 
year, focusing on the important priorities of families who 
have children and youth with special needs and/or 
disabilities. Examples of our work include creating 
resources such as our Telehealth Fact Sheet and a 
School, IDEA and COVID Tip Sheet.  
 

Interested? Please Contact Us:  
Call: 1-513-803-5557 
Email: marion.cosgroverauch@cchmc.org  
 

www.ohiof2f.org  
www.facebook.com/OhioFamily2Family 
 

 
 
 
 

Family Caregiver 
Professional Advisory 

Council  

It’s been such a privilege to have a voice 
for the disability community with 
professionals listening. The FCPAC is 
proactive and a wonderful collaboration 
between family members and 
professionals. Real issues and triumphs 
are discussed with the focus on solutions 
to support families like mine who are 
impacted by disabilities in Ohio.   
~Erin Hinkel, outgoing FCPAC Member 

Participating as a parent on the FCPAC 
has made me realize that we need to let 
go of our fears and let our kids be kids 
and enjoy them for who they are. I feel 
more confident and empowered to share 
my opinions for the health and happiness 
of others.  
~ Hadia Khan, Current FCPAC Member 

 
 Ohio F2F is supported by the Maternal and Child Health Bureau (MCHB) 

of the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. 

Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) under grant # 
H84MC28443. 
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